
 

 

 

Responses to 7-year consultation of the admissions arrangements for Dixons Sixth Form 
and Dixons Trinity academies – 2026/27 academic year 

 

A consultation on the admissions arrangements for the above academies took place as required by paragraph 1.45 of the School 
Admissions Code, which states that admission authorities must consult on their admission arrangements at least once every 7 years, 
even if there have been no changes during that period. 

 

Responses to the consultation 

Respondents were asked to indicate which academy/ies their response related to and also whether they agreed with the current 
admission arrangements.  They had the option of stating Yes, No, or Maybe. 

 Number of responses 

 Dixons Sixth Form Dixons Trinity 

Yes 0 3 

No 1 0 

Maybe 0 0 

Total 1 3 

 
 

Respondents were also asked to tick which of the following categories best represented their interest in this consultation. 

 Number of responses 

 Dixons Sixth Form Dixons Trinity 

Parent 1 3 

School staff 0 0 

Member of the public 0 0 

LA 0 0 

Community or religious organisation 0 0 

Politician 0 0 

Other 0 0 

Total 1 3 

 

Comments made by respondents 

There were no comments from those who agreed with the admission arrangements. 

The only comment made was in relation to a specific child’s circumstances and how the arrangements have been applied to them.  This 
has been raised with the Academy. 

 

Next step 

The Trust Board will determine the current admissions arrangements for these academies, in line with the requirements of the School 
Admissions Code. 


